

Supporting Carers Better Network

Dear Colleagues

Welcome to issue 32 of the Attend SCB Network Newsletter.

The SCB newsletter aims to highlight information, news & key updates for carers. We will be looking at ways in which we can develop and enhance the information and support we give you. If you have any ideas or would like to help please let us know.

I very much hope you find this newsletter useful. If you have any comments about the newsletter, good or bad, please contact us.

The next edition will be distributed on the 8th July 2013.

News

Census reveals rise in young carers

Changes to the Children and Families Bill and the Care Bill have been called for Click here

Public Bodies Bill introduced in Scottish Parliament

Opportunity to take carers issues into account Click here

Free furniture available

Your charity could be eligible for free furniture. Click the link to find out how to apply Click here

Publications

Disability Rights Handbook 2013-2014

A guide to benefits and services for disabled people, their families and carers Disability Rights UK Click here

Events

Carers Week 2013

Dates for Carers Week – Monday 10^{th} June to Sunday 16^{th} June 2013. Click the link for details Click here

Dementia London 2013

27th June 2013. Central London Click here

We respect your privacy therefore if you do not wish to receive these regular updates please send an email to info@attend.org.uk

Debbie Baverstock

Administrator Attend

Web: www.attend.org.uk

Building healthy communities

Interested in becoming a member? Find out more here

http://www.attend.org.uk/membership

This e-mail is confidential and may be privileged. It may be read, copied and used only by the intended recipient. If you have received it in error, please contact us immediately.

Attend is a charity registered with the Charity Commission in England and Wales under no. 1113067 and in Scotland under no. SCO39237 with a head office at Attend, 11-13 Cavendish Square, London, W1G 0AN. Registered Company no. 5713403.